For as long as you our governors pay at least lip service to the
Commandments of God, we ask that you not facilitate the destruction of
the weakest of God's creations, unborn children, to satisfy the desires

of others for a child of a particular sex; desires that have nothing to

do with taxpayer health funding. We are glad to have some of our working
day sacrificed to help infants struggling in hospital to survive, such

as premature babies in neonatal Intensive Care Units, or unborn children
who receive transfusions or other medical interventions whilst still in

utero. We therefore support the removal of Medicare funding for
sex-selection abortions.
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